UNIVERSITY OF ILLINOIS
DEPARTMENT OF PHYSICAL EDUCATION FOR WOMEN

URBANA, ILLINOIS

July 3, 1943,

pr. F.C.A1lem,
University of Kansas.

Dear Dr.Allen,

Thank you for sending the letter of Miss Helnbaugh,
from Omaha on to me. 1 have written to her about sandidateg.

I am énjoying my work very much. The Novv has taken
over the women's pcol for the mornings, sO my classes have
been adjusted for afternoon.. FThat of course means my golf
comes in the morning, but 1 like it that way,

-

The weather has been so cool here this week, that 1
have been wearing wool suits. But no doubt it will bear down

on us sSoon.

Sincerely,

Lot S Rasvers



